
Simsbury Recycling Committee 
Town Hall offices--Room 103 

October 26, 2017 
Subject to the Vote of Approval 

 
Mary Turner, Chair, called the meeting to order at 6:35pm. 
 
Present: David Chase, Lori Fernand, Rosemary Fusco, Carol Miller and Mary Turner. 
 
David made a motion to approve the minutes of September 28, 2017, seconded by 
Carol. Motion carried. 
 
The Swap Shoppe has ended the season but will return April 2018. 
  
Lori suggested to invite Tom Roy to discuss new regulations and town requirements for 
the up coming year regarding recycling. 
 
The Recycling Award will be given at the Nov.13th town meeting.  
 
Lori presented for discussion the use of plastic bags. Several countries and states are 
considering eliminating all plastic bags. Can this be done? No plastics in the USA? 
 
At 7:42pm, Carol made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Lori. Motion 
carried 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Rosemary Fusco 
 


